
A member of the I-84 Danbury Team engages State Representative Bob 
Godfrey and a member of the public during a recent Open House.



I-84 Danbury Team members explore the project area with a member of the 
public.



The I-84 Danbury Team and members of the public gather to view an aerial 
drone video of the project area.



A member of the public completes a Comment Form, providing suggestions to 
the I-84 Danbury Project Team.



A member of the public fills out a Project Survey, sharing her thoughts on how 
she perceives travel in and along the project area.



One of three comment walls at a recent Open House allowed the public to share their 
ideas with the Project Team. 



The Environment comment wall provided the Project Team with valuable insight on many 
environmental issues like noise, air quality, and wetlands. 



The I-84 Danbury Team and members of the public gather to view maps and 
boards on environmental factors like noise, air quality, and wetlands.


